
Dear Mr. Mayor, 

 

 I am writing to you because I believe our town needs to find more 

ways to build community. One way that I think our town could build 

community is by having an Easter egg hunt. Easter egg hunts are fun and 

exciting. They are a great way to encourage people to go outside and take 

walks. In addition to this, an egg hunt would be a great way for our town 

to build community because it would be so inexpensive. In fact, you can 

buy eggs for only $1.58 a dozen. That is because there are so many chickens 

in the world. In fact, for every 1 person on the earth, there are three 

chickens. That is a lot of chickens and a lot of eggs too. An Easter egg hunt 

would be a great way for our community to celebrate and support one 

another. It would encourage families to get outside, get together, and 

explore the town. This egg hunt would benefit both the young and the old 

because everyone could come and participate.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Henke     

  

 

 

 


